
From:  Branden <branden@hollywoodsda.org>

Sent time:  05/28/2020 01:42:25 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2016-EIR Hollywood Center Project

Attachments:  Hollywood Center HSDA Board Letter 2020-05-27.pdf    
 

Dear Mindy Nguyen:

Please find attached letter of support for the Hollywood Center Project and a desire to close
public comment period as originally scheduled. 

This comes from the board of the Hollywood Adventist Church located at 1711 N. Van Ness
Ave. 

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,
-Branden Stoltz
-- 
Hollywood Adventist Church, pastor
HollywoodSDA.org
—
Oh, wonderful redemption! long talked of, long hoped for, contemplated with eager anticipation, but never fully understood...

http://hollywoodsda.org


March	27,	2020	

TO:		 	 Department	of	Planning,	City	of	Los	Angeles	
	 	 Mindy	Nguyen	

mindy.nguyen@lacity.org	

City	of	Los	Angeles,	Department	of	City	Planning  
														221	North	Figueroa	Street,	Suite	1350  
														Los	Angeles,	CA		90012	

FROM:	 Hollywood	Seventh-day	Adventist	Church	
	 	 1711	N.	Van	Ness	Ave.	
	 	 Los	Angeles,	CA	90028	
	 	 info@hollywoodsda.org	
	 	 	

SUBJECT:	 ENV-2018-2116-EIR	
	 	 Hollywood	Center	Project	

We,	the	Board	of	the	Hollywood	Seventh-day	Adventist	Church,	offer	our	support	during	
this	public	comment	period	for	the	proposed	project,	Hollywood	Center.		While	some	
members	have	concerns	about	the	proposed	height,	we	are	in	support	of	this	project	and	
feel	it	will	be	an	asset	to	the	Hollywood	community.	

As	a	faith	community	in	the	heart	of	Hollywood	for	more	than	a	century,	we’ve	been	a	
witness	of	the	changes	to	Los	Angeles	throughout	the	years.	In	both	times	of	plenty	and	
famine,	we’ve	endeavored	to	be	part	of	and	in	service	to	our	neighbors.	We’ve	seen	the	need	
for	affordable	housing	and	continued	progress	in	Vinding	homes	for	our	friends	and	
members	who	are	of	limited	means	or	who	are	unhoused.	

The	team	who	has	designed	this	project	has	imagined	an	exciting	and	21st	century	design	
that	will	be	an	enhancement	to	this	community.		The	walkability	in	the	design	and	
affordable	units	for	seniors	are	both	key	aspects	of	this	project	that	motivate	our	church	to	
endorse	it.	We	share	the	Hollywood	corridor	of	public	transit,	and	look	forward	to	it	
becoming	a	more	vital	mode	of	transportation	for	our	congregation.	

Thank	you	for	this	opportunity	to	participate	in	the	public	comment	period	for	the	
Hollywood	Center	Project.		We	encourage	the	city	to	proceed	with	the	plans	to	bring	this	
exciting	addition	to	Hollywood	to	life	after	so	many	years	of	waiting.	
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